
Translation of letter below 

 

 

 

Mayor of the City of Legnica 

Mr Ryszard Szymanski 

President of the Grupa Falco Society 

 

Dear Mr. President, 

It is with deep interest that I read your proposal of holding the 2nd World Paramotor Slalom 

Championships 2015 in Legnica. I am happy to inform you that the City of Legnica will gladly join the 

project, with financial and organizational details to be specified in separate document. 

 

So far Legnica has been the arena of many European and World competitions, collecting praises for 

organizational and technical prowess. Our assets include good communication (close vicinity of the 

international airport and motorway), proper  accommodation,  dedicated ground with infrastructure 

suitable for such Championships, and most of all experienced staff to be involved in preparation and 

management of the event. 

 

I am convinced that our cooperation will result in both parties adding yet another successful to their 

score, as well as creating unforgettable experience for all the participants. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

Tadeusz Krzakowski 

 



 


